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tigerplan@aol.com
Thursday, January 21, 2010 9:21 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
tigerplan@aol.com
RIN 3038-AC61 in the body of the message.

This is an outrage!!! I am AGAINST THIS PROPOSITION. Who came up with
this idea? Probably the same people who prevent seniors to buy their
drugs in Cananda while corporations are free to save money by going
overseas!


